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NY District Honors Past District Officers Who Have Gone to Their Rest During 2004-05

In Memoriam, the bells were sounded by
Past International President Jerry
Christiano, one gong for each name.

Past Governor Robert Calabrese
performed the traditional lighting of 

the candles ceremony.

Past International Trustee Jack Harten
offered the benediction and ended the
Memorial Service.

Reverend Kenneth Nelson, Human and
Spiritual Values Chairman presented the
Memorial Address.

Kiwanians enjoy a Saturday picnic lunch while crusin’ an antique car display. Governor
Dave wants to take one for a spin.

2004-05 President of the Board of Lt. Governors Richard Fancher is congratulated by
Governor Glenn and First Lady Susan for a job well done.

NYC Young Professional enjoy reading about Tom DeJulio successful run for Kiwanis
International Trustee in the Empire State Kiwanian.

Those crazy Kiwanians enjoy a turn at
Karaoke in the hospitality rooms.

Newly elected Governor Designate David Rothman enjoys a moment with his family,
partner Debra Fuchs and daughter Gabriella.

Joseph L. Corace received the nod as Governor Elect 2005-06. New First Lady Nydia,
left and Kiwanians mom Frances Corace congratulate Joe on his victory.

New York District Elects New Officers


